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NOTICE OF PERMIT AUTHORIZATION 
      
Date: September 28, 2023 
  
ATTN:  Dee Koehler, Project Director 
    
Mailing Address:  Site Information: 
SR Litchfield LLC  SR Litchfield 
222 2nd Avenue S, Suite 1900  Town Farm Road 
Nashville, TN  37201  Torrington, CT 06790 
      
RE:  General Permit for the Discharge of Stormwater and Dewatering Wastewaters from Construction 

Activities 
 Permit No. GSN003835, issued to SR Litchfield LLC 
 Application No.  202207386 
      
Dear Ms. Koehler: 
      
The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection, Water Permitting and Enforcement Division of the 
Bureau of Materials Management and Compliance Assurance, has completed the review of the SR Litchfield 
(located at Town Farm Road) registration for the General Permit for the Discharge of Stormwater and 
Dewatering Wastewaters from Construction Activities, effective 12/31/2020 (general permit). The project is 
compliant with the requirements of the general permit and the discharge(s) associated with this project is (are) 
authorized to commence as of the date of this letter.  Permit No. GSN003835 has been assigned to authorize the 
stormwater discharge(s) from this project.    
      
Should you have any questions about this letter or any other question concerning the general permit, please feel 
free to contact Chris Stone at (860)424-3850 or chris.stone@ct.gov. 
      
      
      
Sincerely,    
Karen L. Allen, PE   
Supervising Sanitary Engineer   
Water Permitting and Enforcement Division   
Bureau of Materials Management and Compliance Assurance   
 


